From: jon griffiths

To: 2002 Act Review

**Subject:** Review of the Protection of Wild Mammals (Scotland) Act 2002.

**Date:** 30 March 2016 07:05:19

Dear Lord Bonomy,

Please take into consideration the ample evidence showing how certain people exploit the existing Law to continue killing for fun with impunity.

As it stands, the Law does not protect wild mammals as it should and therefore needs careful adjustment. I hope to God you are the person to see that the spirit, as well as the letter can be enforced.

Thank you!

Jon Griffiths

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

This email has been received from an external party and has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.